Milly Southworth

From: Friends of Thanckes Park <friends@thanckes.org.uk>
Sent: 07 July 2023 08:31

To: Milly Southworth

Subject: New bench

Good morning Milly,

Fotp would like to ask Torpoint Town Council if they would take on the new bench as part of their assets.
Kind regards

Samm Bickle







